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Good afternoon, 
 
I am keen to capture your views on our current remote learning provision and below is a 
link to a survey which will enable us to do this: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/62BVHTR 
 
This short survey will only take a few minutes of your time and I do encourage as many 
of you to respond as possible; it will remain open until noon on Monday so if you can't do 
this immediately, please do respond over the weekend if at all possible. Your feedback is 
always welcome and is important to us. 
 
I am looking forward to our virtual Options Day for Year 9 students on Monday next week 
followed by the further opportunity for Year 9 parents /carers to meet with subject 
teachers online on Tuesday 26th January. I know how important the options process is 
for our Year 9 students and we are determined to ensure that, despite the circumstances, 
they all have access to the information needed to make the right choices for their future 
studies. This does mean that there will not be a live element to lessons on Tuesday 
afternoon to allow subject teachers to talk to Year 9 parents.  
 
I am incredibly proud of how so many of our students are responding to their online 
learning at this time and I wish them and yourselves a peaceful weekend. 
 
Tom Maltby 
Headteacher 
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